
Unit Painting Schedule Announcement 

Dear Residents, 

We are pleased to announce the upcoming painting schedule for our units. This maintenance 

service is essential in ensuring that our community remains vibrant and well-maintained. 

Painting Schedule: 

• Unit 101: September 1 - September 3 

• Unit 102: September 4 - September 6 

• Unit 103: September 7 - September 9 

• Unit 104: September 10 - September 12 

Please ensure that all personal items are removed from the walls and that the area is clear for our 

painters to work efficiently. Your cooperation is greatly appreciated. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the painting schedule, please do not hesitate to 

contact the management office. 

Thank you for your understanding and support. 

Sincerely, 

Management Team 


